
 Intersection Closures Beginning October 13 through December 15, 2025

Construction Alert
FDOT - State Road (S.R.) 70/Okeechobee Road Resurfacing Project

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be upgrading the intersections at S.R. 70/Okeechobee Road & S. 
Header Canal Road and S.R. 70/Okeechobee Road & Shinn Road into Restricted Crossing U-Turn (RCUT) intersections at 
each location. This will improve safety and efficiency of the intersections by reducing possible conflict points.

To perform this work safely, the median crossover intersections at both S. Header Canal Road and Shinn Road will close on 
October 13. The intersections will reopen on December 15 with a new traffic pattern. Drivers on S.R. 70 will be able to make 
left turns and U-turns, but left turns from adjacent streets onto S.R. 70 will not be allowed.

Motorists are advised to use the next available U-turn, as shown on the maps below. Detour signage will be clearly posted to 
guide drivers around the work zone.

OVERVIEW

Community feedback is at the core of all we do; FDOT works with the public to balance their community vision with the community’s transporta-
tion needs. This is routine on all our projects to ensure Florida’s infrastructure is safe, resilient, and efficient for many years into the future. For 
more information, please contact Community Outreach Specialist Francyne Webber at (772) 242-5951 or francyne@holtcommunications.net.

Please be advised that this schedule may change due to weather or unforeseen circumstances.

Scan the QR code 
for project updates.
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